
PHOTO RELEASE 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the course of Arkansas Tech University (ATU) Summer Band Camps, we may take 
photographs and video of rehearsals, concerts, and activities involving campers.  These photos 
and videos may be used by ATU for publicity purposes only through our website, social media 
pages, or other promotional materials. This letter is to obtain your informed consent to the 
release of any such photos or videos that may contain a close up of your child. Such photos or 
videos could constitute an “education record” of your child under the Family Educational Rights 
and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA), which is intended to protect the privacy of individual students 
by placing restrictions on the disclosure of records directly related to a student. This is to inform 
you that you have the right (1) not to consent to the release of education records featuring 
your child; (2) to receive a copy of any such records released upon request; and (3) to  revoke 
consent, in writing, by delivering it to the office that this disclosure was originally given, but 
understand that any such revocation shall not affect disclosures previously made by ATU prior 
to the receipt of any such written revocation. 

 

I hereby grant permission to Arkansas Tech University Band Camps to use photographs and/or 
video taken during Summer Band Camps for publicity purposes only. 

 

Camper Name____________________________________   MS   JR   SR   MArts (please circle camp) 

Parent Name (Print) ________________________________ 

(Parent signature)_______________________________________       (date)______________ 

Phone number ____________________________________ 

 


